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April 11, 1966

Mr. Joe D. Ramey

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Aztec Uncle Well No. 1

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Enclosed is the correspondence that I have had with your
Mr. A. L. Porter concerning the captioned well. I also enclose
Form C-110 for transportation of gas and condensate. Would you
please check our letter of April 11, 1966 to Mr. Porter and these
forms and forward whatever Mr. Porter needs so that we may be able
to produce this well.

Southern Union Gas Comnany has informed us that they will
have us connected within the next 10 days and we will appreciate
anything you can do that will expedite getting the allowable for
this well. To save time, if you need any additional information
from us, please call collect to Area Code 915 - FE7-3111, Odessa
Texas.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

L. R, FRENCH, JR.
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